
         
       

November 2023 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to everyone who attended fall Conferences. It was so great to meet with everyone 

individually.  

The children have all settled into our classroom and we are really enjoying getting to know them.  

Special thanks to our room moms for making our Halloween party so much fun! 

We are gearing up for Thanksgiving so November’s themes will center Thanksgiving and We Are 

Thankful and Thanksgiving.  Our first week’s theme will be Fall Circus. We’ll have activities with lots of 

bright colors and fun art projects!  Many of the table activities will be buildable or manipulatives for the 

children to work on fine motor and imagination.  Dramatic Play with start with Circus Animals with 

masks, Pet Vet and Thanksgiving Prep (table cloth, dishes, different types of food).  

Reminders: 

 With the colder weather coming, please be sure that the extra pair of clothes has been changed 

from summer to fall/winter clothes.  

 Please send jackets, hats and gloves.  Label everything if possible.  If you can, leave some extras 

in your child’s cubby. 

 No School for Thanksgiving Break November 22-24th 

 

If you ever have any questions, or any concerns please don’t hesitate to contact us.   

 

Megan Zarling 

 


